
In some Niro cars(DE) of the 2015-2023 model produced on the specified date range stated in the Technical Services Bulletin, the printed 
circuit board in the hydraulic clutch actuator is contaminated with liquids, a printed circuit board contaminated with liquids may cause a 
short circuit which increases the risk of fire in the engine compartment while driving. Affected vehicles may experience a warning signal 
while driving, the estimated percentage of error is 1% However, Kia conducts this recall as a precautionary measure to avoid Hazard.

Verify affected vehicles as per the VIN list and inspect the DTC in the vehicle then 
replace the fuse or Hydraulic Clutch Actuator as recommended by KIA. All affected 
vehicles will be inspected and repaired at no expense to the vehicle owner.

To check the serial Numbers of the affected commodities, please visit the website for Recalls & Warnings: http://recall.pacp.gov.om

Recall 
consequence

Recall Action

Recall

KIA 
Niro (DE)

#Number of Affected 
CommoditiesYear of Production*Brand of Commodity

4

*Not all vehicles in this production period, are affected.
#Subject to revision, based on the information received from the manufacturer, from time to time.

RECALL DATE: 22-08-2024

Niro (DE) November 2015 ~ June 2023

Contact details: Toll free - 80073222
Working days: Sunday – Thursday
Working Time: 8.30 – 17.30  hrs.


